
A REPORT ON -DANCE WORKSHOP BY ASSAM INVESTMENT ADVISORY SOCIETY(AIAS) FOR
FOREST FRINGE STUDENTS

From the 13th to the 17th of November 2023, the Assam Investment Advisory
Society (AIAS) organized a dance workshop for Forest Fringe School Students,
aiming to impart new skills and foster creative expression. Conducted by dance
experts, the workshop engaged 50-60 students from classes IV to VIII in various
dance forms.

Beyond the joy and entertainment, the workshop had specific objectives:

 To provide students with an opportunity to learn a new skill
Offer experiential learning through hands-on workshops 
 Motivate them to creatively express themselves.

Gratitude is extended to Ms. Rashmi Rekha Basumatary, who led the workshop as
an encouraging dance guide and teacher. Her contribution played a vital role in
making the workshop a meaningful and enriching experience for all the children of
Forest Fringe School.
  



Students & trainers during the dance workshop

 Students enjoying the dance workshop

Happy bunch of students posing along with their trainers & AIAS members  


